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Dear Parents and Carers of pupils in Reception Class 
 
All children have been given a list of suggested homework activities to complete over 
the summer holiday (please see below). These activities have been discussed with 
your child during transition meetings and are intended to help prepare them for the 
year ahead. They should be handed in during the first week of the Autumn Term. 
 
As your child is moving into Year 1 there is an expectation that they will complete 
some homework each week, in addition to reading regularly. Each Friday the children 
will bring home phonics homework, with maths homework every two weeks. 
Alongside this, children will receive wonderful word books with activities to complete 
at home. These are linked to the Year One common exception words. There will be a 
curriculum meeting for Year 1 parents on: Wednesday 4th September at 2.30pm to 
provide more details. 
 
Additional information is available on the school website including a topic web which 
provides an overview of your child’s learning across the year.  These will be updated 
for September. 
 
Pre- Year 1 Summer Homework Tasks: 
 

  Visit the library and participate in the Summer Reading Challenge as well as 

reading books at home.  

 Practise reading, writing and ordering numbers to at least 20.   

 Choose your favourite fairy-tale, create a picture using different media, e.g. 

collage, paint or colouring pencils and write about one of the characters ready 

for our Autumn topic.  

 Practise simple sentences 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support; we look forward to working with you next 
year. 
 
The Year 1 Team 

Eastbrook Primary Academy 
Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock            

Tel: 01273 874050                    

Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk  

Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk     
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